i n\% From the Desk of

, John Yakabuski, MPP
Orvarto Renfrew-Nipissin g—P’embra ke

September 30, 2016

Mr. Joe Roberts
52 Draper Crescent
®Barrie, ON LAN 6B1

Dear Mr. Roberts:

It is an honour to offer my congratulations and support to you on
your campaign to bring awareness to youth homelessness across
Canada, by initiating the Push for Change program. Your personal
experience serves as a real-life endorsement of the need for programs
that can provide help to homeless youth looking for change.

I wish you success as you travel across Canada with your message;
bringing to the forefront the importance of community involvement
during the transition of our youth into adulthood.

Sincerely,

Gkabuski, MPP
Renfrew-Nipissing-Pembroke
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